
“25 years of Hope” 

Card Competition 

“Jubilees are occasions to be celebrated” 

 

Shaukat Khanum Memorial 
Cancer Hospital and 

Research Centre 
celebrated its 25th 

anniversary in a colorful 
event organized by 

Shaukat Khanum staff. “25 
years of Hope” card 

competition was 
organized on the occasion 

of 25th anniversary of 
Shaukat Khanum Hospital 

in which students of 
Peshawar Model Girls High 

School Warsak Road 
Campus participated and paid tribute to the Hospital by their performances. 

 

Students of Peshawar Model Girls High School Warsak Road Campus also performed 
in a “tablo” besides other 
schools of Khyber 
Pakhtunkhawa. Their 
performance was highly 
appreciated by the audience. 
Our students also received 
shields and certificates for 
their outstanding 
performance on skit about 
“Save Water Save Earth”. 


